
Sunday 25th April—we will be celebrating St Mark’s Day when we welcome 

Revd Philip Krinks, Priest-in-Charge of the ParIsh of St Faiths and part of the 

Minstry team at St Cross. 

 

Sunday 2nd May will be a combined mixture type service with our friends 

at the All-Age Service. This will be held at 10am with Revd Ed. 

The service will be followed by the Annual Parish Gathering at 11.30am in      

St Luke’s Church. 

Thursday 13th May 
 

SAID EUCHARIST 

at 10.00am 

in St Luke’s 

Advanced Notice. Mike & Kate’s final Farewell 

Sunday 18th July.  

It will be part of celebrations of the consecration of St. Luke’s 60 years ago, 
the Foundation of the Parish & St. Mark’s 65 years ago. More details will be 

announced nearer the time  


